
I have self-nominated myself for the post of EURALO delegate to the 2022 NomCom.  

I did that at what I was considering usual deadline just before midnight UTC (it is the way we organize 
election at EURALO). 

The second reason is that we used to give a second term to incumbent. 
NomCom is an evolving beast and there is no institutional memory. The only way is to have enough 
delegates from one At-Large going from one year to another. This year there are 3 who can’t be return. 

The question for EURALO and ALAC is: Do we want to have only one delegate going from 2020-2021 to 
2021-2022 NomCom. 

Your call. 

The third reason, I am doing the job this year and I am ready to do it again next year. 

All the best  
SeB 
 
Sébastien Bachollet 
+33 6 07 66 89 33 
sebicann@bachollet.fr 
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